From the Ashbury Parish Council     24.03.2020

In light of government guidelines issued last night (23 March 2020), the Wixes Piece playground is closed until further notice.  The Village Green is available for minimal exercise (walking, running, etc.).  Residents are asked to be mindful of the new guidelines and to adhere to the advice on social distancing.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Cliff (chairman@ashbury.org.uk) or Anica (communication-officer@ashbury.org.uk)
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